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CABINET – 13 MARCH 2012 
 

ITEM 4 – QUESTIONS FROM COUNTY COUNCILLORS 
 
Question received from the following Member: 
 

1. Question to Councillor Rose from Councillor John Tanner 

‘What research, traffic surveying and computer modelling has been done on 
the likely impact that the proposed changes to Frideswide Square in Oxford 
will have on general traffic flow, bus and taxi movements, and cycle and 
pedestrian safety?   
 
Answer 
 
Most of this has been covered in Member briefings, and previous Cabinet 
Meetings [Delegated on 31 March, 2011, for example]. As the detail is too 
great to rehearse here, and is not relevant to Agenda Item 8 today, as both 
schemes under consideration perform equally, I will be happy to facilitate a 
briefing for Councillor Tanner outside today’s Meeting, should he be 
interested.   

 


